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Prayer Needs

God is blessing the ministries in
London. However, they could use your
prayer and financial support during this
time. One of the churches we have
helped to revitalize is in particular
need of $5000 to complete urgent
building renovations. This need has to
do with unexpected electrical wiring
issues which affects the integrity of the
building. Please see our giving
information below, and consider giving
if you can. Just be sure to make a note
that says “London,” either on the check
or though the online portal. Pray for
our missionaries around the world.
They are facing an existential crisis with
closed borders, broken down air travel,
and collapsing opportunities for
support. Please pray and give
faithfully, so that the Great Commission
can continue to go out.

News From the Agency

Our team has launched a new medical
missions outreach. CompassionMedical.org
A virtual race is coming to raise funds for
this ministry. The outreach works through
local churches to connect Chrisiian medical
professionals to each other globally, with
the end goal of planting churches,
evangelizing the lost, and making disciples.
We are actively developing leadership
training partnerships with strong Bible
colleges and seminaries to train a new
generation of global leaders online via
Zoom and other forms of technology.

Bunnells Personal Support

Give By Check
Biblical Ministries Worldwide

Account #004447
1595 Herrington Rd
Lawrenceville, GA 30043

Give Online
https://www.biblicalministries.org/
support/give/mail/
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MISSING LONDON

Saying goodbye to the United Kingdom and coming back to
the United States to lead an entire community of missionaries
is a step up in responsibility! Doing it in 2020 during a
global pandemic has made the transition surreal at times.
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before. Here is just a brief sample from the last few weeks of
the work we are doing either through virtual meetings or in
person: preached for churches in London UK, Georgia and
Texas USA; encouraged and visited with missionaries in
Hong Kong, Canada, the Pacific Northwest, California,
South Africa, Argentina, Armenia, Australia, New Zealand,
Indonesia, Russia, and India. We have also recruited
missionary families to go new places around the world
including Europe, Central Asia, and the Middle East. Most
importantly, we have seen people come to faith in Christ
through this period, and have stayed actively engaged with
our church in London by helping them with a variety of needs
through this time. Our mission work has exploded! God
called us back to lead, equip, and to be global in our vision.
But, we still miss our life and people back in London. We are
doing well...but, never forget to pray for your missionaries
who go through cultural reentry. It's not easy. Once you've
broken out into foreign missions, you never lose your heart
for the nations.
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